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UNM Limited Competition Announcement 
 
Dear UNM Researchers,  
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting statements of interest (SOIs) for the NEH 
Rediscovering Our Revolutionary Tradition (20250904-PQ) limited competition. This funding 
opportunity aims to preserve and improve access to primary source materials that document  
the history of America’s founding era and of American government in federal, state, and local  
contexts. Supported activities include conservation treatment and rehousing, digitization and  
description, transcription and translation, and updating existing digital resources to ensure long-term 
public availability.  
 
Sponsor: NEH 
Opportunity Title: Rediscovering Our Revolutionary Tradition 
Opportunity Number: 20250904-PQ 
Sponsor Due Date(s): 9/4/2025 
Award Range: $350,000 for a single institution; $750,000 for a consortium 
Number of Submissions Allowed from UNM: One (1)  
Solicitation: https://www.neh.gov/program/rediscovering-our-revolutionary-tradition 
Limited Comp. SOI Due Date: NOON on July 3, 2025 
Limited Comp. Instructions: Submit your ~100-word SOI in UNM’s InfoReady Review portal. No 
late submissions will be considered. Based on the number of SOIs received, the Limited Competitions 
Management Team may announce a call for pre-proposals. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at limited@unm.edu.  
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact HSC Limited Competition at HSC-
LimitedComps@salud.unm.edu for more information.  
 


